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      Aiming Higher – Caring Together 

                                                                                                                                                  

11.10.18 

Dear Parents 

All Year 3 children will be participating in the ‘Big Sing’ at Copley 

Academy on Wednesday 24th October 2018. They will be performing 

and singing with other Stalybridge primary schools. This is taking 

place during school time. 

The children will leave school at 1pm after they have eaten their 

lunch. The Big Sing starts at 1.30pm and lasts approximately 90 

mins. Therefore, we should be back to school in time for 3.15pm. 

However, please bear with us if we return slightly later. 

Thanks for your co-operation in advance, 

Mrs Crompton 

Deputy 
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